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11th May 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers

I hope you are all well and have had a lovely Bank Holiday Weekend. Thank you to
everyone who contributed to our VE Day production; it was fabulous to hear your
lovely singing and see your wonderful artwork.

I’m sure after the Prime Minister’s statement yesterday, there are lots of questions
you have. We have lots of questions that need clarification too. At the moment, for us
in school, there is no change to the guidance. We will provide care provision for
vulnerable children and the children of key workers.

As soon as we receive some specific guidelines from the Government on how
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children may return to school, we will share them with
you. Above all, we want to ensure the safety or our pupils, families, staff and visitors
to our school i.e. our whole school community.

In the meantime, please continue to do what you are doing at home, and enjoy your
time completing your home schooling and family activities.

Take care and stay safe everyone.

Mrs Butt


